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Summary:

During this meeting, Brandt and Rusk discussed the French attitude toward a West
German signature on the NPT, thew problem of "duration", and suggestions for
mitigating the West German concerns. Brandt said that De Gaulle “expected” Bonn to
sign but if that de Gaulle was asked for advice, he would recommend that Germany not
sign.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


